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4th October 2022 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

The WES Lottie Tour is an annual national campaign that takes “Lottie” to many different 

locations accompanying lots of different engineers who show Lottie the work they do in 

engineering and related careers. At St Edward’s we are intending to use our own “Lottie” 

to raise the profile of Engineering to our students.  

 

If you are in an engineering role and would like to support us Lottie would be yours for 

2 weeks and during that time we would ask that you email the following information; 

• Your Name 

• Your Job Title 

• A bullet point about your hobbies, as this will make you relatable to young people 

• 2/3 sentences about what your job, so that our students can understand what you do 

• If it makes sense to, you can also add a couple of sentences about what is going on in your “Lottie photos” 

Together with photos of; 

• Yourself with/without your child (optional) 

• Two or three photos you’ve taken of “Lottie” to show what you do as an engineer 

I will then use this information to create a display (see example) which I hope 

over the year will show our students the vast range of engineering roles our 

community are involved in. 

If you are interested in supporting us could you email to let me know the 

name of your child and whether there are any specific dates you'd like to 

have Lottie for (e.g. for an event at work, trip abroad etc.) or dates to avoid? 

Kind regards, 

 

Mrs. Morris 

Subject Leader Technology 

jmorris@st-edwards.poole.sch.uk  
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